
 

 

10/21/2019 SCBAA Meeting Minutes – SCB Gym 

Attendance: Mike Murray, Josh Toal, Matt Heischmidt, John Wolf, Mat Kelch, Eric Gray, 

Michell Raft, Mike Orrico, Sunny Kaushik, Jeff Frazier, Guadalupe Frazier, Gregg 

Jost. 

Guest: N/A 

Opening Prayer: Mike Murray 

Old Business: N/A 

New Business: 

• CYC Report: N/A 

 

• Basketball: Nick Hester reported he is almost finished with the practice 

schedule/calendar. He continues to work on the 7th grade tournament.  

 

• Little Bobcats: 58 children are registered so far.  The session will have a maximum of 60.  

Joe Shaw has shown interested in taking the program over next year.  AA also discuss the 

possibility of a SCB/Duchesne night. 

 

• Golf: There will be a season kickoff meeting at the end of November.  The district is 

looking for a secretary.  

 

• Track: Dates for the season are set.  Registration will open in the middle of December.  

Mike Orrico would like to purchase some starting blocks for practice. 

 

• Chess: Registration is currently at 28.  Sunny Kaushik is looking for parents who can 

volunteer to help out at practice.  On November 6, the Grand Master is coming to St. 

Joseph Cottleville. 

 

• Soccer:  This year SCB will be splitting fees with Ash for field use and referees.  There 

have been no issues so far.  Eric Gray will start including Mike Sievers on all 

communication. 

 



• Volleyball: November 9 and 10 are scheduled make up games, then playoffs will occur. 5 

of 7 teams are eligible for play in games, which is scheduled for November 16, 17.  

 

• Referee: N/A 

 

• Concession Stand: The Frazier’s were introduced to the Board and given their duties. 

 

• Uniforms: Doug Cornwell held a try on event for the winter sports.  Approximately 20 

kids showed up. 

 

Closing Prayer: Mike Murray 

Next Meeting: November 25, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 


